
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MASTER FEE SCHEDULE AMENDMENTS FOR CODE COMPLIANCE AND 
ADMINISTRATIVE CITATION FEES 

FISCAL YEAR 2020-21 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Hollywood City Council will 
hold a public hearing on TUESDAY, January 19, 2021, to hear anyone wishing to 
speak regarding proposed amendments to the Code Compliance and 
Administrative Citation Master Fee Schedule adopted by Resolution in Fiscal 
Year 2020-21, which establishes fees for City Services.  
 

The City Council will consider amending the Fiscal Year 2020-21 Master 
Fee Resolution to establish a new business license classification, clarify when 
vacant property registration fees are due, and consolidate administrative citation 
fee schedules.    

 
The public hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 

possible via teleconference.  The meeting access information will be available at 
https://www.weho.org/city-government/city-council/council-agendas. 
 
 A copy of the proposed ordinances and amended fee schedule resolution 
will be available with the online City Council Agenda Packet, beginning January 
13, 2021. Please visit https://www.weho.org/city-government/city-council/council-
agendas to view the January 19, 2021 City Council Agenda Packet. 
  

For further information please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (323) 848-
6409. 
 
BY ORDER of the City of West Hollywood, 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 
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